
 

ATTENTION 

 
The Samish Indian Nation Housing Department is required to provide public 
notice and opportunities to review the 2024 Annual Performance Report for 
our NAHASDA Indian Housing Block Grant (IHGB) IHP. The posted report is in draft form 
and awaiting Tribal Council Approval. 

 

This report is submitted to Housing and Urban Development (HUD). 
 

If you would like to speak with the Housing Director regarding this report, 
please contact via email at jkrupa@samishtribe.nsn.us or phone (360) 726-2210. 

 

 

Thank You. 
 
 

Date Posted: 
 
 
Date Removed: 

March 1st, 2025 
 

 
March 30th, 2025 


